
For the latest information on the trial visit: 
www.protect-trial.net

        @ProtectTrial
Email: protect-trial@nottingham.ac.uk
Tel: +44 (0) 115 748 7710

GPs will be required to perform a medical check and confirm they are happy
for each resident to take part in the trial. We are in the process of contacting
your GPs to ask if they are willing to take part in the trial. If you have not yet
provided your GP contact details please provide them to us. 
 

 

First of all, thank you for expressing an interest in being part of the
PROTECT-CH trial, with your help we plan to test different treatments
that can protect care home residents from developing Covid-19. 

Most of you should already have had a conversation with someone from our team, thank you for
the information you have provided. Before we can start the trial we need to have approval from
the UK medicines regulator and also an independent research ethics committee. They are
currently reviewing the trial and all the documentation and once they have given their approval
we will be in touch to explain the next steps. In the meantime, do not hesitate to contact us if
you have any questions.
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From the 29th April we are
holding regular drop-in
sessions to provide an
update on the trial and 

also give you the opportunity to ask any
questions you may have. Joining details are
available on the trial website.
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